
Pollinator Hill Project- November 2023 to April 2025 

In November of 2023 the Environmental Rotary Club joined with the Shoreline Museum and 
members of the community to 
install a Pollinator Hill on the 
Museum’s Field.  On December 9th , 
as a part of the Miyawaki Planting 
Day seeds native to this area, known 
to provide food, nesting, and resting 
for pollinators will be planted 

 

 

 

Through 2024 the Friends of the 
Museum/Forest contributed plants from 
their gardens to Pollinator Hill and helped 
with the weeding and watering.  The picture 
on the right was taken in December 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On April 17, 2025, the 
Environmental Rotary Club is 
sponsoring a weeding and planting 
party at Pollinator Hill. It will be fun 
to plant some new pollinator 
species donated by the 
Environmental Rotary Club 
Foundation.   

 


